Summit View Water Works, LLC
8428 W. Gage Blvd., Ste. E
Kennewick, WA 99336
Tel 509-735-2151 or Fax 509-735-2436

IMPORTANT NOTICE

January 26, 2009

Summit View Water Works, LLC has asked the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission, to approve an application to increase the Ancillary
Charges on Schedule X of Summit View Water Works tariff. (See attached). If
approved, the charges will become effective on March 15, 2009. These charges
will only affect those customers who are delinquent with payments, requiring
water disconnect/reconnect, NSF checks, or late payment fees.

Current Rates/Services Proposed Rates
Disconnection Visit Charge $5.00 $25.00
Reconnection Charge $5.00 $25.00
Service Visit Charge $5.00 $25.00
Late Payment Charge %?2.0 %5.0

NSF Check Charge $5.00 $40.00

If you have questions about the filing and how it affects you, please call
Summit View Water Works, LLC office at 509-735-2151.

The commission has the authority to set final rates that may vary from the
company’s request, depending on the results of its investigation. To comment
on this filing, be added to the commission’s mailing list, or ask questions about
the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may
also comment in person at the commission’s open meeting at 1300 S.
Evergreen Park Dr. SW in Olympia at 9:30am on February 26,2009. The
commission is scheduled to make a decision on March 12, 2009.

If you are unable to attend the open meeting in person, you can participate
or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the
open meeting. You may also comment by using the “Public Comment” feature
at eh commission’s web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov/comment or you may
provide you comments in the following manner:

Mail: Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)

Sincerely,

Summit View Water Works, LLC
Kelly Rathbun, Manager





